Dear Da'r:

This confirms your listening report of this station
on lionday morning, January 20th, 1958.

WBAW regrets that this confirmation has been delayed,
Thank you for your interest in tuning in the special
broadcast. ‘e hope that vhen you come south you'll
visit UBAY, '"the Vatermellon Capitel of\the lorld'.
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